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INTENT 

North Staffs Ski Club is committed to providing a caring, friendly and safe environment for all our members. The purpose of 

this policy is to protect our members and volunteers. 

TRANSPORT POLICY 

 

 All parents are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their children (anyone aged under 18) from North 

Staffs Ski Club activities  

 If parents arrange for other parents to deliver or collect their child, they are responsible for ensuring the safety and 

suitability of that travel arrangement  

 It is not the responsibility of NSSC to arrange to transport children to or from training, or events 

 Parents must not ask any club volunteer to transport their child to or from training or events  

 Club volunteers will not transport children to or from training or events (unless it is an emergency). In the case of 

an emergency NSSC volunteers will require the child to sit in the back of the car and may request a chaperone to 

accompany them. 

 If this Policy prevents your child from attending the activities of NSSC, you should discuss this with the Club Welfare 

Officer. 


